WOODSIDE PARISH COUNCIL


Annual Parish Meeting held Monday 15th May 2017 at 7.30 p.m. in Oulton Institute Hall.


Members Present
W,McKie (Chairman)	D.Wright	A.Hedworth (Borough Cllr)
Mra A.Fox	M.Mullet	
W.F.Marrs	Mrs C.A. Robinson	M.D.McCabe (Clerk)	
J.Mattinson

Record of Members of the Public Present		
Mrs A.Lewis			
			
Apologies for Absence Received
H.Barrow	J.Pigg		

The Minutes of the Last Meeting
These were read, approved and authorised for signature by the Chairman as a true record of the last Parish Meeting.

Matters arising from the Minutes
None

Any Other Business
It was requested that the verge between Style Croft and Greenways on the main road through Oulton be made suitable for pedestrians to be able to step off the road to avoid vehicles. This is very much a health and safety issue. This route is part of a popular round the village walk, and the Council believe in encouraging anyone who wants to “keep-fit”. It was agreed to enlist the help of Co Cllr Liddle in this matter.

Date and Time of the Next Meeting
To be decided at the April 2018 meeting.

There being no further business, the meeting closed at 9.30pm.

